
Year 5 Spelling Lists -10 a week 

 

Autumn 
Term 1 

Spelling Words 

Week 1 
 
 
Week 2 
 
 
Week 3 
 
 
Week 4 
 
 
Week 5 
 
 
Week 6 
 

aloud, allowed, effect, affect, bridal, bridle, develop, equip, 
equipment, equipped 
 
farther, father, guessed, guest, heard, herd, forty, harass, 
attached, average 
 
led, lead, past, passed, desert, dessert, determined, 
explanation, lightning, muscle 
 
stationary, stationery, steel, steal, expectant, occupy, occur, 
opportunity, relevant, shoulder 
 
irregular, illegal, obedient, understandable, overslept, 
stomach, suggest, symbol, system, competition 
 
encourage, empower, midfield, prehistoric, forecast, 
nonfiction, available, achieve, excellent, ancient 

Autumn 
Term 2 

Spelling Words 

Week 1 
 
 
Week 2 
 
 
Week 3 
 
 
Week 4 
 
 
Week 5 
 
 
Week 6 
 

bought, brought, tough, cough, although, through, bough, 
desperate, identity, individual 
 
cereal, serial, aisle, isle, alter altar, neighbour, recognise, 
recommend, dictionary 
 
frequent, immortal, hesitant, ascent, assent, practise, 
practice, queue, sincerely, government 
 
hesitation, completion, re-enter, co-ordinate, musician, 
politician, language, bruise, sincere, thorough 
 
dependable, comfortable, possible, horrible, twelfth, 
vegetable, necessary, environment, accompany, programme 
 
adorably, memorably, considerably, sensibly, incredibly, 
according, accommodate, secretary, vehicle, temperature 



Year 5 Spelling Lists -10 a week 

 
 

Spring 
Term 1 

Spelling Words 

Week 1 
 
 
Week 2 
 
 
Week 3 
 
 
Week 4 
 
 
Week 5 
 

aloud, allowed, effect, affect, bridal, bridle, develop, equip, 
equipment, equipped 
 
farther, father, guessed, guest, heard, herd, forty, harass, 
attached, average 
 
led, lead, past, passed, desert, dessert, determined, 
explanation, lightning, muscle 
 
stationary, stationery, steel, steal, expectant, occupy, occur, 
opportunity, relevant, shoulder 
 
irregular, illegal, obedient, understandable, overslept, 
stomach, suggest, symbol, system, competition 
 

Spring 
Term 2 

Spelling Words 

Week 1 
 
 
Week 2 
 
 
Week 3 
 
 
Week 4 
 
 
Week 5 

 
 

encourage, empower, midfield, prehistoric, forecast, 
nonfiction, available, achieve, excellent, ancient 
 
bought, brought, tough, cough, although, through, bough, 
desperate, identity, individual 
 
cereal, serial, aisle, isle, alter altar, neighbour, recognise, 
recommend, dictionary 
 
frequent, immortal, hesitant, ascent, assent, practise, 
practice, queue, sincerely, government 
 
hesitation, completion, re-enter, co-ordinate, musician, 
politician, language, bruise, sincere, thorough 

 
 
 



 

 

Year 5 Spelling Lists -10 a week 

Summer 
Term 1 

Spelling Words 

Week 1 
 
 
Week 2 
 
 
Week 3 
 
 
Week 4 
 
 
Week 5 
 

dependable, comfortable, possible, horrible, twelfth, 
vegetable, necessary, environment, accompany, programme 
 
adorably, memorably, considerably, sensibly, incredibly, 
according, accommodate, secretary, vehicle, temperature 
 
aloud, allowed, effect, affect, bridal, bridle, develop, equip, 
equipment, equipped 
 
farther, father, guessed, guest, heard, herd, forty, harass, 
attached, average 
 
led, lead, past, passed, desert, dessert, determined, 
explanation, lightning, muscle 

 
Summer 
Term 2 

Spelling Words 

Week 1 
 
 
Week 2 
 
 
Week 3 
 
 
Week 4 
 
 
Week 5 
 
 
Week 6 

stationary, stationery, steel, steal, expectant, occupy, occur, 
opportunity, relevant, shoulder 
 
cereal, serial, aisle, isle, alter altar, neighbour, recognise, 
recommend, dictionary 
 
frequent, immortal, hesitant, ascent, assent, practise, 
practice, queue, sincerely, government 
 
hesitation, completion, re-enter, co-ordinate, musician, 
politician, language, bruise, sincere, thorough 
 
dependable, comfortable, possible, horrible, twelfth, 
vegetable, necessary, environment, accompany, programme 
 
adorably, memorably, considerably, sensibly, incredibly, 
according, accommodate, secretary, vehicle, temperature 


